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MISSOULA--

FUND-RAISING PROJECT FOR EPILEPSY GROUP 
CONTINUES IN MISSOULA 

8-26-74 
local 

Michael M. McCarthy, a University of Montana student who is president of the 

Western Montana Epilepsy Association, said the WMEA still is collecting recyclable 

aluminum beer and pop cans and TV dinner plates and pie plates as a fund-raising 

project to support the nonprofit organization. 

To date, about 3,000 cans have been donated toward the fund-raising effort, 

McCarthy said. About 240,000 cans are being sought for the WMEA. 

McCarthy said that collecting the recyclable materials "probably will be a 

year-long project" because each recyclable can is valued at only a half-cent. Cans 

and other items for the WMEA may be brought to 651 S. 5th St. E. 
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